
 

 

 

CRU Regathering Plan 
MEETING STRUCTURE 

When?  
CRU will be gathering on Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8:00 starting September 30th. 

However, to ensure maximum physical distancing and keep numbers in check, we have made some 

changes to our typical structure. Rather than meeting weekly in one large group, junior high and 

senior high groups will meet separately on alternating Wednesdays.  

“Off” Weeks 
On the week that the senior high students meet together as a large group, the junior high students 

will have a lesson over Zoom (and vice versa). Students will have the option to either join this 

Zoom meeting from home or gather with their small group to hear the lesson and discuss it.  

Where? 
Large group meetings will take place in the warehouse. “Off” week small group locations will be 

communicated by small group leaders.  

In-Person Climate 
The climate of the in-person meetings will be community-focused. We know that students have 

missed gathering and want to give them the time and space they need to build and maintain 

relationships. There will be a (physically distanced) game, a brief lesson, and plenty of time for 

students to socialize.  

 

 


